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Traveln’ Elks 

Submitted by Mo Hirning, Public Relations Travelin’ 

Elks: 

 
November found the Trav'lin' Elks going north to Corning, 
CA where we had fun at Heritage RV Park. New members 
Bob Yarrigly and Bonnie Turri joined us for their first camp 
out. And Guest members Garret and Linda Gravelle were 
also along. 
  
In Corning we toured a repurposed olive oil manufacturing 
plant and got some delicious olive oil. We had great fun 
playing the "What the Hell Is It" game that Rich Norlie 
concocted.  We had to identify 15 items from days gone by, 
such as a metal skate key, a watering bubbler, and such. 
We also decorated Fall cookies  and gave a dozen of them 
to the park office to give away.  One evening, Ed and 
Howard played their guitars for a fun sing-a-long. There 
were some wonderful raffle prizes including a quilt made by 
Imogene. Our thanks to Wagon Masters Ed Kinsey, 
Imogene Norlie and Rich Norlie for a wonderful time! Check 
out our photos! 
  
After our October camp out we received a charming note 
from the Angels Camp manager about our group. It was so 
nice, we wanted to share it with other Elks. "The Elks Club 
(Trav'lin' Elks) is more than just a group of people. They're a 
family that welcomed me with open arms leaving an 
indelible mark on my heart and a strong desire to become a 
part of their community. 
  
Meet the Carmichael Trav'lin' Elks #2103. This is the third 
Elks Club group I have had the honor of meeting and 
spending time with during their stay at Angels Camp RV 
Resort. Each time, I felt accepted and loved from the get-go. 
  
Every day with this group was a whirlwind of activities, filled 
with joy and laughter; meet-and-greets, happy hour, crafts, 
games and group dinners. But more than the fun, it was the 
sense of belonging that stood out. Every person I spoke to 
echoed the same sentiment; the people there were with 
their family. And that's the magic of the Elks Lodge--
everyone is family. 
  
Trav'lin' unite Elk members who also share a passion for 
RVing, creating a vibrant community of mobile enthusiasts' if 
interested, contact your neighborhood Elks Lodge and get 
more information. 
  
Thank you for the yummy goodies y'all shared with the staff.   
These beautiful people made me feel in a way I will never 
forget, loved.  
  
Thank you Carmichael Trav'lin Elks, we hope to see y'all 
again next year!" 
  
There is no December meeting, but our Holiday Party will be 
December 7th at the Lakeview Center. Call Shirley March 
(530-545-9628) for last minute tickets.  


